
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

LaGuardia SBDC INVITES YOU to JOIN US! 
 

 

       National SBDC Day will unite the nearly 1,000 SBDC centers across the country and the hundreds of  
thousands of clients they serve by sharing, in real time, the success stories and notable impact SBDCs  

collectively have on the small business community at large. 
 

To celebrate the day, on March 21st, The LaGuardia SBDC will have an OPEN HOUSE and  
Host free Mini-workshops for our clients and guests. We invite you to sign up to one of the mini- workshops that  

will be given in celebration of SBDC Day. 

Series of Workshops and Small Business Networking 

 

 Welcome and SBDC Day Proclamation                10:00 AM   

 Workshop -Taxes for Small Business                  11:00 AM   

 Workshop- Marketing and Social Media              1:00 PM 

 Workshop- Business Plan Preparation                 2:00 PM 

 Panel with SBDC Business Advisors                    3:00 PM  

 LaGuardia SBDC Client’ Showcase                       3:30 PM 
 

                  Wednesday, March 21th, 2018 

10:00 am – 3:00 PM 

Location:  
LaGuardia Community College,  

30-20 Thomson Avenue, B-Building, Room BA-02 

Long Island City, NY 11101 
Join us and participate in a valuable session. 

RSVP https://www.eventbrite.com/o/laguardia-sbdc-4926265147 

   Or By Email sbdc@lagcc.cuny.edu 

 

 
The NYS/SBDC is partially funded by the US Small Business Administration (SBA).  The support provided through such funding does not constitute an express 

 or implied endorsement of any co-sponsors’ or participants’ opinions, products or services. 

30-20 Thomson Avenue - BA02 - Long Island City, NY  11101 
Tel.: 718-482-5303 - Fax: 718-609-2091 - E-mail: sbdc@lagcc.cuny.edu  

You are Invited! 
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